
AVIATION ADVISORY COMMISSION 

MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE 

Wednesday, August 13, 2025 

Notice is hereby given that the 
Aviation Advisory Commission meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, August 13, 2025, is canceled. 

Due to insufficient agenda items and after discussion with Airport 
staff, it was determined by the Chair of the Aviation Advisory 

Commission to cancel the August 13, 2025, meeting.  

Dated this 8th Day of August 2025. 

KEITH FREITAS, A.A.E., C.A.E. 
Administrative Secretary 


